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SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill  
 
House Memorial 45 requests the Legislative Finance Committee (LFC) to review the adequacy 
of fees collected from railway carriers doing business in New Mexico, compare funding formulas 
charged to railway carriers by other states and to study possible fee increases and additional 
staffing to enhance railroad safety measures in New Mexico. The LFC is to create a report of its 
findings and recommendations to the appropriate interim legislative committee by October 1, 
2018. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
HM45 requests that the LFC staff conduct a study on railway carrier fees.  The mission of the 
LFC is to provide the Legislature with objective fiscal and public policy analyses, 
recommendations, and oversight of state agencies to improve performance and to ensure 
accountability through the effective allocation of resources for the benefit of all New Mexicans. 
The LFC consistently produces evaluations on a number of policy issues.  The LFC’s Program 
Evaluation Unit maintains a work plan of evaluations approved by the LFC. This study is not 
currently on the work plan and would require a reprioritization of pending evaluations and 
approval by the LFC.  
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